
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Statement Regarding Robin Hood Flour Recall 
 

Vancouver, BC (April 6, 2016) – COBS Bread has been monitoring the Robin Hood recall 

and consulting with our supply chain partners. The recall is isolated to a specific batch of 10 Kg 

Robin Hood All Purpose Flour bags that were sold exclusively at retail. The recall does not 

impact any of our products or ingredients and there is no risk for our staff and customers.  

 

About COBS Bread 

COBS Bread is part of Bakers Delight Holdings Ltd, established in 1980 and operating as Bakers 
Delight in Australia and New Zealand and COBS Bread in Canada and the United States.  
Together they have grown to become one of the world’s most successful bakery franchises with 
more than 700 bakery locations.  COBS Bread is expanding in North America and currently has 
more than 95 locations in Canada and one in the USA.  All of COBS Bread’s baked goods are 
made on the same day they are sold, ensuring that everything is fresh and delightful. Any unsold 
items are donated daily to various local charities and food banks.  For more information about 
COBS Bread, please visit www.cobsbread.com.  
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